
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coopersale and Theydon Garnon C.E Primary School PTA 

Friday 15th July 2022 
This will be a non-uniform day 

In order for the disco to go ahead we are asking for a 
contribution of £1 from each child to cover the cost of 

snacks & prizes. 

(This is voluntary, but the more we receive the more we can provide!) 
 

Please send your contribution to the office by Wednesday 
13th July 2022 in an envelope with your child’s name(s), 

class(es) and any allergy/intolerances information that we 
need to be aware of. 

 

This event will take place during school time, there will be no 

change to collection times. 

 

 


